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A Public Hearing of the Lavaca Regional Water Planning Group was held via teleconference to 

accept public comment on the 2021 Initially Prepared Plan (IPP) for the Lavaca Regional Water 

Planning area.  Thirteen (13) people were present via teleconference.   

 

Voting Group Members present were: Chairman Phillip Spenrath, Vice-Chairman Neil Hudgins, 

Secretary Patrick Brzozowski, Jack Maloney, and Richard Ottis.   

 

Also present were:  Jean Devlin of the Texas Water Development Board, Jaime Burke and Alicia 

Smiley of AECOM, Mike Rivet of Formosa Plastics, David Bradsby of Texas Parks and 

Wildlife, John Meng of the Jackson County Herald Tribune, and Karen Gregory and Brannon 

Clark of Lavaca-Navidad River Authority.   

 

Secretary Brzozowski called the hearing to order. 

 

Burke presented the group with a power point presentation giving a general overview of the 

State’s Regional Water Planning Process and the 2021 Region P Initially Prepared Regional 

Water Plan.  A copy of Burke’s presentation to the group is attached to the minutes. 

 

Burke opened the public comment period. 

 

There were no public comments. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:53 p.m. 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Phillip Spenrath 

Chairman 

 


